
For residents on Larwood, Harrogate and Erickson Roads     

Larwood/Erickson Sewer Upgrade News   December 13, 2019

 

The project team would like to send out a big thank you to all affected residents for your 

continued patience over the course of the work. While crews worked to keep disruptions to a 

minimum, your understanding was appreciated during the road detours and closures.    

 

The City plans to complete the final landscape restoration in the Spring. An inspection will take place and areas 

that did not winter well and require remedial work will be cleaned up. Grass seed and/or hydro seeding will 

take place with timing subject to weather. 

 
 
 
For more information on Capital Projects visit: www.campbellriver.ca/construction or  
contact the project team at E-mail: capitalprojects@campbellriver.ca  Phone: 250.286.5700 
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